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The following statement may be attributed to Robert W. Seligson, CEO, North Carolina Medical Society:

“Medicaid reform is challenging, and we understand the difficulty of the decisions legislators are facing. We oppose the General Assembly’s decision to involve corporate managed care in our Medicaid program. Including some of the patient protections we requested such as performance standards based on quality, cost and patient experience is an improvement.  This is not the end of the Medicaid reform debate. We will continue to work with our partners and the state’s leaders on the many decisions that lie ahead to enable the delivery of high value medical care to our state’s most vulnerable citizens.”

About the North Carolina Medical Society

The North Carolina Medical Society is the largest and oldest professional member organization in North Carolina, representing approximately 12,500 physicians and physician assistants who practice in the state. Founded in 1849, the Society seeks to promote access to quality health care for all citizens in North Carolina and champions initiatives that seek to improve quality of care and promote patient safety.
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